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          April 8th 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Just a quick note to let you know that the website has been adapted for our current 
circumstances. 
 
If you click on View Noticeboard on the home page of the school website: 
http://www.barham.kent.sch.uk/ , the page below right will appear. Click on the links to take 
you straight to the relevant page. 
 

 
 

All the documents I send out will be added to the website: letters, ‘Guess the Teacher’, 
newsletters, collective worship etc. Home learning for each class can also be accessed from 
here. 
 
One of our NHS parents has informed me that the local key hospitals are still short of PPE. 
Several secondary schools are making face visors for the NHS using their 3D printers, as is one of 
our parents. If you have a 3D printer and are able to help, please get in touch as I have the 
details about a template and collection arrangements. 
 
With all good wishes to you and your family. Stay safe and well. 
 

 
Alison Higgins 

http://www.barham.kent.sch.uk/

